
SOUTH MT. JULIET ROAD (S.R. 171) WIDENING 

FROM SOUTH OF CENTRAL PIKE (S.R. 265) TO NEAR PROVIDENCE WAY 
MT. JULIET, TENNESSEE, PIN 124885.00 

 
COMMENT FORM FOR JULY 13, 2021 PUBLIC MEETING 

 
The project includes the widening of South Mt. Juliet Road (S.R. 171) from south of the Central Pike (S.R. 265) intersection to 
near Providence Way. The project also includes widening Central Pike (S.R. 265). The proposed improvements include the 
addition of curb and gutter, 5-foot bike lane, 6-foot sidewalk, and 30-foot raised median as well as improvements to 
intersections along the corridor. The intersections include Central Pike (S.R. 265), Graves Crossing, Providence Parkway, 
Crossings Circle, Adams Lane, and Providence Way. In total, the improvements include roughly 2 miles of roadway 
construction work. The project is currently in the Preliminary Design Phase. The City of Mt. Juliet would like your input to help 
move the project forward. Please take a few moments to answer the questions below. You may return the comment card by 
mail to the address on the back of the comment form or email it to us at SMJR@ragansmith.com by August 3, 2021. 
 
 
1. Which best describes your primary interest in the project? (CHECK ALL THAT APPLY) 

Concerned Citizen  ____    Affected Resident  ____     Affected Landowner  ____ 

Affected Business  ____  Name of Business________________________________________________ 
 
2. What do you see as the need for this project? (CHECK ALL THAT APPLY)  
 

_____Provide reduced travel times to Interstate 40 

_____Improve local and regional travel and traffic flow 

_____Improve access to the Providence Market Place 

_____Other(s)—please describe below 

 _____________________________________________________________________________________  

 _____________________________________________________________________________________  

3. Do you have any issues and/or concerns about the Project and project area? 
 _____________________________________________________________________________________  

 _____________________________________________________________________________________  

 _____________________________________________________________________________________  

4. If you attended the meeting, do you have a better understanding of the Project and the City’s process?   
 
Yes _____    No _____    I did not attend the meeting _____ 
 

 _____________________________________________________________________________________  

 _____________________________________________________________________________________  

 
5. Additional Comments (OR CONTINUED FROM ABOVE) 
 _____________________________________________________________________________________  

 _____________________________________________________________________________________  

Please send your comments to us at SMJR@ragansmith.com or via US mail to the address listed on the back of 

the comment card. 



PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY 

 
Your Name: _______________________________________ Date: _____________________ 
 

Mailing Address: 
____________________________________________________________________________ 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
SR-171 Project Comments 
RaganSmith 
P.O. Box 60070 
Nashville, TN 37206-0070 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Return Comments Postmarked by August 3, 2021: 
 

SR-171 Project Comments 
RaganSmith 
P.O. Box 60070 
Nashville, TN 37206-0070 
 
 
 
 
 

 
You may submit additional pages if the space provided is not adequate for your comments. 

 

For additional project information, contact: 
Scott Niesen 
RaganSmith 

(615) 244-8591 
SMJR@ragansmith.com 

 
 
 
 

YOU MUST TAPE CLOSED BEFORE MAILING 

PLACE 
STAMP 
HERE 

Fold Here Second 

Fold Here First 


